
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:45:25 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 9:24 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Hedi Cameron

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I vehemently oppose any further increases to the consumer rates that Enbridge Gas charges.  A review of my current
bill covering the period from Oct. 13,
2022 - Nov. 8, 2022 shows that our average daily use is less than the same period last year, however, our current bill
is 154.9% more than same period last year. The current bill is $133.45 versus $52.34 for the same period last year.
This is because the "Total effective gas supply rate" has gone from
13.2868 cents/m3 to 27.9027 cents/m3.  We are pensioners on a fixed income and our pension income for the same
period has increased by 7.9%.  We cannot afford to continually absorb these increases. You need to consider the
financial position of seniors.
Thank you.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




